November 36, 1944,

Mr. Robert Fuoss,

Managing Bditor,

The Saturday Evening Fost,
Philadelphia 5, Pa.

Dear Mr. Fuoss:

I am enclosing a letter from Mr, Leonard Orman,

of Philadelphia, which came to my desk yesterday afternoon.
You will recall that I sent you his first letter to me with
which he enclosed a copy of his letter written to Red Smith
of the Philadelphia Record, Ed Pollock of the Evening Bullo‘bih.

and Art Morrow of the Inquirer.

I thought you might be interested in this 1-1;1:.:» i
from Mr. Orman dated November 21. §

S8incerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




